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	Background

The report on External Funding will take the form of a presentation delivered by representatives from LBE and ECVS.

It will outline the current position of External Funding within the Council and more widely in the borough, highlighting successes over the past 12 months in achieving its aims of maximising external funding for the Council and key strategic partners for the benefit of Ealing and its residents.
The presentation will outline current developments, including development of an External Funding Strategy and a renewed External Funding toolkit, and reflect on the goals for the coming year, including support and coordination for 6 major funding applications (potentially accounting for over £500k), 6 medium sized funding applications (over £200k), and 12 smaller applications. It will then consider the opportunities for the future.

By informing the LSP Executive of the current position on External Funding and providing an update on developments since the last report on this area last year, the presentation will enable the Executive to consider how the partnership and Ealing’s statutory and voluntary organisations may benefit from and contribute to the opportunities offered by external funding in the future. 



	Purpose of report

· To update LSP Executive with the latest position on external funding in Ealing.

· To raise awareness of opportunities offered and challenges faced by External Funding and enable consideration of the partnership’s approach to this area



	Recommendations

That the LSP Executive:

· Notes the information provided and provides feedback on the current position and planned future for external funding in Ealing

· Considers opportunities for engaging with the development and success of external funding in Ealing




